Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD o ;_30‘0/5’ 3677

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 11:34 AM
To: 'Scott Pitts'

Cc: Tim Bussell; Mike Larkin; Jerry Fanning
Subject: RE: Haracz 8-H Reserve Closure
Scott,

Your request for an extension to close the drilling pit associated with the Haracz 8-H is approved to 11/20/09. The well
site is in 23-24s-31e.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
575-748-1283 Ext.108

From: Scott Pitts [mailto:ScottP@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 1:32 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Tim Bussell; Mike Larkin; Jerry Fanning; Scott Pitts
Subject: Haracz 8-H Reserve Closure

Mr. Bratcher,

| would like to request an extension for the Reserve Pit closure at the Haracz 8-H . Legal: AP| #30-015-36778 Sec.23-
T24S- R32E- Eddy Co. This is the well you and | discussed. We were waiting on an alternative closure method , but have
decided to close it with a regular dig and haul. | will take bids and start this closure next week. Our rig release date was 2-
20-09 /8-20-09. With your permission | am ready to begin closure now. -

Thank you

Scott Pitts

Construction Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corp.

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.




